Deb Gregory
8901 Mountain View Road
Scottsdale, AZ 85258

Bob Faith

57 North Alma School Road #222
Mesa, AZ 85201

December 22, 2003

Dear Bob,

Thank you so much for such an entertaining evening. We have received very favorable responses from
the team... everyone had a great time.

I especially appreciated your willingness and ability! to work in such an unusual location. Despite the
noisy restaurant and surrounding activities you were able to successfully hypnotize several subjects (me
included). I was sure the night would end in disaster once I saw location for our function and I was
doubly sure that I would never be able to be hypnotized. You proved me wrong on both accounts!

[ look forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Deb Gregory
Vice President
Wells Fargo Services Company



